
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 100%  Owls 100%  Flamingos 100%  Eagles 92.7%  Toucans 100% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 98.5%  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Fayre The fayre will take place on Saturday 2nd December between 12 noon 

and 2 p.m.  Offers of help on the day, either setting up, running a stall for an hour or 

clearing away, would be much appreciated.  Please let one of The Friends or Office know 

if you can help.  The Friends would be grateful too for any donations for the tombola stall 

and any unwanted, good quality books and toys. 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 24th November to raise funds for the Friends 

Fayre. Please send in a donation of £1.00 if your child wishes to participate. Thank you.   
 

Paid Afterschool Club Advanced notice that there will be no paid afterschool clubs 

on Friday 15th December (School Play) and Tuesday 19th December (last day of term). 
 

Community Sports Foundation Afterschool Clubs We will be continuing the 

Monday and Friday afterschool PE sessions after half term.  However, the Friday session 

will be changing to football and as before will only be available to KS2 pupils.  Monday 

afterschool will continue for KS1.  There will be no charge for these.  Please complete the 

attached form if your child wishes to participate.   
 

Guy Fawkes Lunch Clive will be offering a special themed lunch with a vegetarian 

option for the children on Friday 3rd November.   
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Look out for our awards again next term 

This week in Puffins  In Puffins class we have continued to learn about ourselves. 

We have looked at each other in detail to see what is the same and different about us, 

for example eye colour. We have used some clay to make Diva lamps for Diwali that we 

are excited to show our adults. Today we are celebrating our Superhero Day and have 

come dressed in superhero outfits to show off our special powers. Some of our powers 

are great tidying up, being super-fast and lining up and making our friends happy.   



School Disco The Friends will be holding a disco for the children on Friday 3rd 

November  from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m.  This year the first hour will be for Key Stage 1 children 

followed by a TV club (optional), whilst Key Stage 2 will have the second hour with TV 

club before the disco.  All children to be collected at 5 p.m. unless arrangements are 

made for them to attend our afterschool club.  The cost is £4.00 for the disco and TV 

club or £3.00 for the disco only.  Forms and monies should be returned to the School 

Office by Wednesday 1st November in a named envelope which is marked for the 

attention of The Friends.  See form attached.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Governor Congratulations to Stuart Kelly who has been appointed by the 

Governing body as a Co-opted Governor for the school. 
 

 

Half Term We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday. 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary  
3rd November – Guy Fawkes Lunch. 

3rd November – School Disco. Return consent forms by Wednesday 1st November. 

13th November – School Photos 

20th October 2017- School Closed for half term. Re-opens on 30th October. 
 

 

New Lunch Menus Please find attached new school menus up to the end of term.  


